From: Imogen Percy-Bell (Waste Management) <Imogen.Percy-Bell@highland.gov.uk>
Date: Tue, 5 Sep 2023 at 13:00
Subject: FW: Reuse & Repair Stakeholders Workshop - 24th August - outcomes

Alan would like to pass on his thanks to you to all of you for taking the time out to attend the Reuse and Repair Stakeholders Workshop a couple of weeks ago.  It was really good to meet all of you and to hear about the variety of work that each of your organisations are involved with.  I hope you would agree that the afternoon session was really positive, with some open and honest conversations on to how we can improve the reuse and repair potential across the Highland region.   

Hopefully you found the day was beneficial as well, and that we can build on this going forwards with the opportunity to strengthen the collaboration between our organisations by improving communication and sharing ideas. 

Please find attached the slides from Andy only - unfortunately, the remainder of the files are too big for me to send and I’ve received notification from your mailboxes as they were too large!  If you would like any of the other slides, please say which ones and I will send them on individually.

Outcomes agreed
Quarterly meetings to be scheduled for a morning or afternoon.  We could take it in turns to host the meetings which would provide an opportunity to showcase your organisations or we could do a Teams meeting sometimes – just a thought!  If you would be happy for a meeting at your site, please let me know. The next meeting would be at the end of November. 

· Helen from ZWS offered to circulate the Reuse Report that was written in 2022 and will update the group on the dates for when the guidance on reuse will be published. 

· Improve information for reuse and repair on THC website – 

· Bulky uplift page to be updated with links to local organisations – Imogen will contact you to discuss this 

· Household Waste Recycling Centre page to be updated with links to local organisations – Imogen will contact you to discuss this 

· Refresh of reuse pages – highlighting where to buy and sell second hand

· THC Reuse and repair campaign scheduled for Autumn - Help to breakdown barriers to reuse & repair.  This campaign will initiate a series of targeted information to help the public prepare for the service change.  Imogen will contact you for input on ideas on what can be included in the campaign to help improve the quantity and quality of items donated for reuse. The campaign will also include information on the following:

•       How and what to donate
•       How to buy & sell second hand
•       Benefits – social, environmental, financial
•       Promote local reuse organisations
•       Change ‘image’ of reuse
•       Focus on specific materials – textiles, furniture, electricals 

· Route Optimisation 30,000 letters will be posted to households in Ross & Cromarty and will include easy steps on how to reuse which will link to the THC website 

· Kerbside Service Change booklets using the ZWS templates – 130,000 will be delivered with the new bins.  There will be a dedicated page to reuse which Imogen will contact you to request feedback on how this information can be tailored to the Highlands. 
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